
 
 

 

           
 

Principal’s End of Term Message  
 

 

Dear ZPS Students and Parents, 

As we conclude another enriching term, I extend my heartfelt gratitude to our students for 
their dedication and to our parents for their continuous support in fostering a strong learning 
community. Your engagement in school activities and initiatives has been invaluable, and we truly 
appreciate your commitment to our shared goals. 

Looking ahead, we are excited about the initiatives planned for the upcoming term. The GL 
PT test will take place in May, providing an opportunity to assess and enhance our students’ 
academic skills. Additionally, academic progression will be mapped by the end of Term 3, ensuring 
a clear understanding of each student’s development and achievements. 

We look forward to welcoming our students back for Term 3 on April 14th, ready for another 
term of learning, growth, and success. Your continued collaboration and involvement in school 
activities will remain essential in making this a fruitful term for all. 

Finally, as we approach the joyous occasion of Eid Al Fitr, we extend our warmest wishes to 
the entire ZPS community. May this Eid bring happiness, prosperity, and blessings to you and your 
families. 

Happy Eid Al Fitr! 

Best regards, 

Mrs. Saleema Mahmoodi  
Principal 
Zakher Private School 
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